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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 9:55 PM

To: Webb, Beth

Subject: Re: Enor - Fairfield County Walmart supplier - closed

Please get me an update on Element Electronics.  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Aug 10, 2016, at 4:08 PM, Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

FYI 

  

Beth Webb 

Commerce Liaison and Special Projects 

Office of Governor Nikki Haley 

Office: 803-734-6059 

Cell: 803-609-8583 

  

From: Thomson, Amy [mailto:athomson@sccommerce.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 2:18 PM 

To: Webb, Beth; Stanton, Cheryl 
Cc: Noel Fletcher, Jennifer; Bundy, Chuck; Greene, Tammie; Davenport, Ty; Rhonda Huskins 
(rhuskins@scmep.org) 
Subject: Enor - Fairfield County Walmart supplier - closed 

  

All – Per Greg Fluke (SCDEW), who confirmed with Denis Udwin (one of the owners), the company is 

closed.  

Attached is our long history with them.  

  

  

They filed for bankruptcy late last year and we offered to assist them one last time after we received 

notification.  According to Greg, Mr. Udwin said that they have been purchased by Imperial Toys, a 

Mexican company and likely a Walmart supplier, too. They will move operations to Tijuana.  

  

Randy Clack, plant manager, told Greg that most of the 130 employees had been gradually let go “for 

cause” and the rest will be laid off.  

Greg is meeting with Randy tomorrow and will provide any updates. The company will likely file a Trade 

petition.   

  

(Greg – Ty Davenport, the new ED for Fairfield County, is copied on this e-mail)  

  

Let me know if you have any questions, 

Amy 

  

  

Amy Thomson  

Director, Existing Industry Program 
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